
 

  

Dr. Tracey Irene 

Monday AM Oconomowoc  

Tuesday  Oconomowoc 

Wednesday  Waukesha 

Thursday  Waukesha  

Dr. Victoria Talmage 

Monday  Waukesha  

Tuesday  Waukesha  

Wednesday  Waukesha 

Friday  Waukesha  

Dr. Julie Fournier 

Monday  Mukwonago 

Tuesday  Waukesha  

Thursday Mukwonago 

Friday  Waukesha  

Dr. Claire Milligan  

Monday  Waukesha  

Tuesday  Waukesha  

Wednesday  Waukesha 

Thursday Oconomowoc 
(Hearing tests only) 
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 Like us on Facebook to read tips on 

system and application updates, 

troubleshooting advice and fun facts. 

Let others know how we are doing and 

review us on Google. We value and 

appreciate your feedback and support. 

 

Follow us on Instagram to read tips on 

system and application updates, 

troubleshooting advice and fun facts. 

Thank you, Dr. Moore! 

We would like to inform our patients of Dr. Katherine Moore’s 

departure from our practice. We would like to thank Dr. Moore for her 

years spent with our practice and the care she had for her patients. 

We wish her the best in her future endeavors. 

Take A L         k!  

New Provider Schedules 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Friendly Reminders 

1. Open your 

Oticon On app. 

2. Follow prompt to download Oticon Companion app. 

3. Open new app and 

ensure your hearing 

aids are paired. 

Note: If your hearing aids do not appear in the app, re-pair them to your phone. Ensure your phone is updated 

to the latest software. Call Oticon technical support at 855-400-9766 with any questions. Pairing instructions 

can also be found on our website: Services > Hearing Aids > How-To’s & Guides > Cell Phone & Hearing Aids 

 

If you have coverage for hearing aids, take advantage of the window of benefits 

before the end of the year when deductibles reset! If you are unsure about your 

coverage, email our audiology assistants, Haley and Kelsey, at 

audiology@professionalhearingservices.com, and they can obtain that information. 

 

End of Year Reminder  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Take the first step and schedule a hearing test and hearing aid evaluation today. It is recommended to start this 

process in early fall if you are hoping to take advantage of any coverage before the end of the year. Due to the 

holidays and high demand, we cannot guarantee the dispense of hearing aids but will make every effort to 

dispense by the end of the year for all appointments that are scheduled in December, so please plan accordingly.  

ATTN: Oticon hearing aid users: The Oticon On app is being discontinued. 

We have a team of audiologists who are enthusiastic about helping people 

improve their quality of life through better hearing. 


